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Thermal Imager Purchase

SUMMARY: The Crossville Fire Department requests approval to purchase two (2) Bullard EcoX
thermal imagers. The thermal imagers will replace two older MSA imagers that are out of service. The
MSA units were not cost effective to repair as they were purchased in 2004. The Bullard units are
$4500 each for a total of $9000 to Emergency Vehicle Specialists (EVS). EVS is a sole source
provider for Bullard Thermal Imagers for the State of Tennessee. These items are budgeted.

BUDGET ACCOUNT: 110-42200-940-009 ($10,000 available)

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION:  Approve purchase
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